INTEROFFICE MEMORANDTUM

Lf | /95 | Date: 23-Dec~1994 04:00pm EST
: From: Richard Tedder TAL
089 3007 S/ TEDDER_R
Dept: Waste Management
Tel No: (904) 488-0300
<p9g - 254 2L7) SUNCOM:
TO: Robert Butera TPA ( BUTERA_R @ Al @ TPAl )
CC: Mary Jean Yon TAL ( YON_MJ )
CC: Allison Amram TPA " ( AMRAM A @ Al @ TPAl )

Subject: ﬁillsborough County SE Landfill

We have been contacted by Steve Hamilton and Bob Gardner of SCS on
head requirements for the SE landfill. They indicated that since this
issue was originally an alternate procedure project, they would have to
talk with us. Please let me know if we have misunderstood them.

Anyway, if this is true, is it possible we could do a site visit and/or
meeting around the time for the trip to the Ridge facility? I was
thinking either the afternoon of Jan 11 or sometime on Jan 9. What do
you think? Also, can we talk about this some day next week by phone? I
would like to know what you think about what they told us.

Thanks, and hope you had a good holiday.
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